
Bob and Dolores Hope Estate

Bob Wexler <bobwexler@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 7, 2017 at 11:42 AM
To: Sharon.Dickinson@Iacity.org, Zina.Cheng@lacity.org 
Cc: Alice Roth <alice.roth@lacity,org>

The Bob Hope Estate has historical and cultural significance to the City of Los Angeles and Toluca Lake. Measures 
should be put in place to preserve this famous landmark and prevent more "track’1 or cookie cutter houses from being 
constructed which devalues and undermines the integrity of our Toluca Lake Neighborhood and Community.

! support inclusion of a substantial portion of the Bob and Dolores Hope Estate, in the City's list of Historic-Cultural 
Monuments and if subdivided consider the past city recommendations for downsizing and designate a portion to serve as a 
public park honoring Bob and Dolores Hope.

Bob Wexler

President
Toluca Lake Property Owners Association
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